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February 2, 1990

Marion Blake

P.O. Box 47581

Phoenix, AZ 85068

Dear Ms. Blake:

Thank you for letting us see your photos of mosaic art. The
artwork is interesting, however, I can’t make any value
judgements without more information on the artist and the
artist’s intent.

Again, thank you for thinking of Arizona Highways.

Sincerely,
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Gary Bennett
Art Director
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